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SUBJECT:  CENAP-OP-R-2007-1464-35 (IP)
1-295 Direct Connect Interchange

Ms. JoAnn Asadpour

Section Chief, Central and Southern Sections

New Jersey Department of Transportation

Bureau of Landscape Architecture and Environmental Solutions
New Jersey Department of Transportation

P.O. Box 600

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0600

Dear Ms. Asadpour:

Reference is made to Department of the Army pefmit dated July 12, 2012 authorizing
NJDOT to reconstruct the existing [-295/Rt 42 Interchange in Camden and Gloucester Counties,
New Jersey.

In accordance with your request, the previously approved plans are superseded and the
permit is hereby modified as follows:

“Special Conditions:

1. All work performed in association with the above noted project shall be conducted in
accordance with the project plans identified as “Rt. 295 & 42 /1-76, Direct Connection
Interchange Improvements from west of Creek Road to Black Horse Pike, Contract No.
026950543, parts 1 & 2 of 2, sheets Ithrough 205, dated June 2011, most recent revised
sheets October 22, 2012, prepared by Dewberry and “Waterfront Development permit Plans,
Rt. 295 & 42 /I-76, Direct Connection Interchange Improvements, Contract No.
026950543, sheets WDP-1 through WDP-S8, signed December 17, 2012 with a revision date
of October 22, 2012, prepared by Dewberry. The project plans provide for the
reconstruction/realignment of the 1-295/1-76/Route 42 interchange. The stated purpose of
the project is to improve traffic safety, reduce traffic congestion, and meet driver’s
expectations by providing the direct connection of the 1-295 mainline within the 1-295/1-
76/Route 42 interchange.

All other conditions to which the permit was made subject remain in full force and effect.




BY AUTHORITY OF THE SECRETARY OF THE ARMY:

Frank J. "
Chief, Regulatory Branch

for: Michael A. Bliss, P.E.
Lieutenant Colonel, Corps of Engineers
District Commander




